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ACTION TRACKING FOR THE SOCIAL & HEALTH CARE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Meeting Date Agenda Item Action Required Action 
Officers

Action taken Timescale

27 May 2021 Forward Work 
Programme

Letter to be sent to Rob Smith and 
Gareth Bowdler BCUHB re lack of 
face to face GP appointments. 

Cllr Cindy Hinds raised concerns 
around the lack of support 
provided to residents who were 
suffering from long Covid 
symptoms.  It was suggested that 
this be raised with BCUHB 
following the meeting.  

Facilitator

Letter sent to 
BCUHB regarding 
lack of face to face 
GP appointments 
and Long Covid. 

Completed 

27 May 2021 Mental Health 
Services in 
Flintshire  

Following comments made by Cllr 
Gladys Healey, it was agreed that 
a letter be written to Welsh 
Government to ask if a proportion 
of the additional funding provided 
to Health Boards across Wales 
would be provided to Local 
Authorities to provide mental 
health support services and 
whether additional funding would 
be provided specifically to address 
mental health issues arising as a 
result of the pandemic.  Also to 
ask how many child and adult 
physiatrists were in post across 
Wales and whether there were 
any concerns around recruitment 
and retention.

Facilitator Letter sent to Welsh 
Government.  
Response awaited

Ongoing 
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1 July 2021 Disability and 
Discrimination 

Cllr Bateman suggested that, 
when able to, the Committee 
should walk around Town Centres 
to experience the everyday 
problems that a disabled person 
has to contend with.

To be arranged in 
the future. 

Ongoing

9 September 
2021

Care 
Inspectorate 
Wales

Thank you letter to be sent to 
Social Services staff on behalf of 
the Committee congratulating 
them on their work 

Letter sent Completed 

9 September  
2021 

Care 
Inspectorate 
Wales 

Thank you letter to be sent to 
Theatr Clwyd on behalf of the 
Committee congratulating them on 
their work. 

Letter sent Completed

9 September 
2021

Annual Report on 
the Social 
Services 
Complaints and 
Compliments 
Procedure 

The Chairman asked why the 
complaints were almost double 
compared to the previous year 
within Children Services Child to 
Adult Team.  The Team Leader – 
Performance agreed to send the 
Committee a summary of the 
complaints. 

Information 
circulated

Completed 

30 September 
2021

Budget Report Request for further information 
regarding Transformation Funding 
Programme 

Information 
circulated

Completed 


